NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF BERLIN
MAY 31st, 2022

A public hearing of the Charter Revision Commission will be held on Tuesday May 31st, 2022 in the Town Council Chambers, Berlin Town Hall, 240 Kensington Road, Berlin, CT at 6:00 p.m. for the purpose of receiving both written and verbal comments of all interested citizens of Berlin regarding the proposed Charter Revision.

Dated at Berlin, Connecticut May 19, 2022

Chairman Bordonaro
Charter Revision Commission
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